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Stage one: Stacey Street widening  

Roads and Maritime Services is widening Stacey 

Street between Macauley Avenue and Stanley 

Street to provide three lanes in the southbound 

direction for road users. We are also extending the 

existing dual right turn bay on Stacey Street for 

road users turning right into Macauley Avenue. 

This will deliver improved traffic flow and travel 

reliability, connecting motorists to southern 

Sydney, the Sydney CBD and Sydney’s west more 

easily.  

Footbridge closure 
Due to safety concerns for people who use the 

footbridge over the storm water culvert on Stacey 

Street directly opposite Petunia Avenue, it will be 

closed permanently from Wednesday 31 

October 2018 as part of this project. 

A safe alternative crossing using traffic lights is 

located 200 metres away at the Macauley Avenue 

intersection.  

The NSW Government is delivering easier, faster and safer travel on 

Sydney’s busiest roads 
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Our work schedule 
We will be working between 7am and 6pm from 

Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 

Saturdays, 9pm and 5am from Sunday to 

Wednesday and 10pm and 5am on Thursday.  

We have completed temporary road pavement 

work, removed and replaced line marking and 

installed concrete barriers to allow us to start work 

on the shoulder between Salvia Avenue and 

Petunia Avenue to prepare for the new third lane. 

Our work in the next few months will include: 

 installing a new third lane 

 installing new stormwater drains and new kerb 

and guttering. 

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times but we will do 

everything we can to minimise its impact. We will 

perform noisy work throughout the day wherever 

possible, and finish all noisy work by midnight 

where night work is essential. 

Traffic changes 
There will be some traffic impacts for road users 

and pedestrians. Road users and pedestrians are 

asked to follow the direction of traffic controllers, 

adhere to reduced speed limits and follow traffic 

signs. Motorists may experience minor delays due 

to these changed traffic conditions.  

We will maintain two lanes of traffic in both 

directions throughout the project. 

 

 

 

 

 


